
                                                              

 

The big day will be here before we know it -- Sunday, February 9th     

We still don’t know which teams will be competing, but we do know that Pap Corps will be 
hosting a Super Bowl party at the Vizcaya Clubhouse. Details will follow shortly in a 
separate flyer. However, we did want you to know that Pap Corps will also be sponsoring 
our own Super Bowl pool.  All proceeds after expenses will be donated to Pap Corps to 
continue the fight against cancer. 

You can buy as many boxes as you want. Boxes are $10 each. Bob Scully will be running it. 
You can meet Bob at the clubhouse on Mondays --  January 6, 13, 20, and 27 from 11 am – 
noon to purchase your boxes. There will be 100 boxes. First come, first served! 

Boxes must be purchased with CASH ONLY! 

While we hope you will be joining us at the Super Bowl party, you do not have to be there to 
win the pool. 

Please contact Bob with any questions:  914-573-3744. 

The Papanicolaou Corps for Cancer Research, Inc., DBA The Pap Corps Champions For Cancer Research® , and DBA The Pap Corps, is 
recognized by the IRS as a non-profit organization, under section 501(c)(3). Our federal tax identification number is 65-0171014 

 

 

 

 

 

 


